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IMPORTANT DATES                                                                                                                 
Friday 7th August   Full School Assembly at 11.45am hosted by Ruma Pukeko (8) 
Friday 7th August   Junior Disco year 1-6 – 5.30-7.30pm 
Friday 14th August   Teacher Only Day – School Closed  
Tuesday 18th August   Parumoana Cross Country pp 20/08 and 25/08 
Friday 28th August   Daffodil Day – wear yellow and please bring a gold coin. 
Friday 11th September  School Reports to go home 
Tuesday 15th September  Parent, Teacher, Child Conferences – School finishes at 12.30pm 
Thursday 17th September  Parent, Teacher, Child Conferences – School finishes at 12.30pm 

 
 
Kia Orana 
 
 
 

Teacher Only Day – School Closed 
Just a reminder that next Friday 14th August we are having a teacher only day and therefore school will be 
closed for instruction.  Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Signing in 
For health and safety reasons due to the Covid-19, can you please continue to sign into the office if you are 
visiting the school at any time. Thank you. 

 
Cross Country 
 We had an awesome day yesterday at the school cross-country. The 
children all did their very best and it was great to see the high levels of 
personal resilience evident across the school. Many thanks to Rachel Hall 
and her team for their excellent organisation and to all the staff and 
parents who helped on the day. It was also terrific to see so many parents 
come and watch the children run.  

  
Junior Disco 
It's boogie time this week at school with the junior disco on Friday 7th August 5.30-7.30pm. All Year 1 and 
2 children attending must be accompanied by an adult for the duration of the disco. The older children 
attending are expected to be positive role models for our younger tamariki so your behaviour needs to be 
of a very high standard. Once you are in the hall you will only be allowed to leave to use the library toilets. 
The rest of the school including all playground areas and the Mobil station are out of bounds. Have a great 
time everyone! Many thanks to Angela Collins and Anna McCausland for organising this fun event 
and to Jenny Butterworth of Harcourts for sponsoring our DJ. Have a great time everyone! 
 
School raffle  
Thank you to everyone in the school community for supporting our school raffle. The books are selling well 
and we appreciate the time that people are putting in with this promotion. Keep up the great work! 
We have many families still wanting to sell more books so if you are unable to sell yours, please return 
them to the office as soon as possible. 



Enrolments for Term 4, 2020 and 2021 
If you have a child turning 5 later this year or next year and you haven’t yet enrolled them, 
can you please contact Marie Arlow in the office to make sure we have you on our database 
and organise the paperwork.  

 
Absentees – Remember we now have an email address for advising the school of any 
absentees/appointments etc. Please email both the teacher and copy to the office on this address 

absent@paremata.school.nz. You can still leave a message on the school phone by calling 233 
1339 & press 1. Please can you call in before 9.00am.  Late children MUST sign in when they arrive 
at school. 

 
After School Care Email: afterschoolcare@paremata.school.nz 
After School Care have their own email – if you need to advise Raewyn that your children will or will not be 
attending ASC, or any messages for Raewyn then please use the above email.  Many thanks. 
 
 
Meitaki - Matua Bryce 
 
 
PARUMOANA CROSS COUNTRY 
Congratulations to all students who qualified to participate at the Parumoana Cross Country at MacKays 
Crossing in a few weeks’ time. A notice/permission slip went home yesterday to the year 4-8 (top 5) students. 
Please return your permission slip to the office asap and if your child is not competing, please let Theresa 
know. 
 
PAREMATA SCHOOL RAFFLE TICKETS 
Thanks to all the families who are out selling these tickets. Please return ticket 
butts and money to the office as soon as possible. 
If you do not wish to sell your raffle tickets, please return them to the office as 
soon as possible so that other families can sell them. 
As we are not having a School Gala this year, this is one of our main fundraisers.  
If you require more books to sell please just let the office know.  
 
Rainbow Creative - your one stop shop. 
We are a locally owned and operated web, design, print and promotion 
business, dedicated to supplying great quality products across all types of 
media. We pride ourselves on our commitment to providing the best 
creative solutions for all of your web, design and print needs. 
Come to us, and let our 1000’s of ideas take your project from concept to 
creation.   Call us on 232 1000 "ideas for your business 

 
A big thank you to Rainbow Creative for their support with printing the tickets. 
 
 
PAREMATA SCHOOL NETBALL – SATURDAY 8th AUGUST 
Game times for this week are........ 

11.45am, Court 1 Paremata Pulse Papakowhai Lighting 
11.45am, Court 2 Paremata Flames v Adventure Force 
1.40pm, Court 2 Paremata Pumas v Adventure Lightning 

 



Netball Timekeeping  
Paremata School is on timekeeping on August 15th from 8.20am until 1pm. We still require a 
number of parents to help with this. Please email Theresa theresar@paremata.school.nz or 
phone the office to help out. This is a requirement for entering the Ngati Toa competition and 
only once for the season. I also need someone with a large car to pick up the timekeeping gear 

to run the day. This must be done on Friday August 14th from Natone Park School between 9am-10.30am or 
2.45pm to 3.15pm.  
 
 
PAREMATA JUNIOR SCHOOL DISCO – THIS FRIDAY 7th AUGUST 2020 – 5.30-7.30PM 

Junior School Disco Year 1-6 only.   $5.00 entry that includes a glow stick, ticket sales at the 
door. Bring extra cash for the sausage sizzle or frankfurter hotdogs, also snacks and drinks 
will be for sale, plus some great glow items. This year we are super excited to announce that 
we again have DJ Joe sponsored by Jenny Butterworth of Harcourts, so brush up on those 
dance moves as there will be plenty of dance competitions with prizes.  If you are available 
to help on the night or have any questions, please email Angela Collins at 
angela.collins@xtra.co.nz or Anna McCausland at anna.mccausland@xtra.co.nz.  
 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB – ISSUE NO.  5 – ORDER ONLINE mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz 
Orders due – Monday 10th August.  If you would like any purchases to be held at the office, please order 
online under OFFICE. 
 
FUNDRAISING MARKETS – WE NEED YOUR INPUT!  
We are starting a monthly market. 
We aim to have our first market in September and want to ensure we meet all 
your spring gardening needs.  In addition, we are hoping to offer delicious food 
and beverages. 
We invite our parents to give us input into what you would like to buy and or 
sell at the market. Please email markets@paremata.school.nz to secure your 
stall or for any questions you may have regarding the market, dates, and 
costs. Thanks -  Kammi Borngräber 
 
 

DAFFODIL DAY – FRIDAY 28TH AUGUST 
On Friday 28th August we are supporting the Cancer Society's Daffodil Day with a 
"Dress up in Yellow" day.  Please bring a gold coin donation to take part and 
receive a yellow flower or sticker. All proceeds go to the NZ Cancer Society. 
 

SCHOOL HOODIE ORDERS – LOVELY AND WARM FOR WINTER 
Samples in the office foyer. These hoodies are $45 each, come in navy blue and have the new 
Paremata School logo on the front.  If you would like your names across the back, these 
hoodies are $55. Payment can be made online 12 3254 0048796 00 (name and hoodie as 
reference); eftpos in office or cash.  Email your order to Michelle on 
michelle@paremata.school.nz or see the office for an order form. 
 
 
FUNDRAISING WITH ENTERTAINMENT  
Entertain the family, save money and support our Fundraising whilst enjoying the simple things in life!  
Help yourself to savings and support local today, 20% of every membership sold helps support Paremata 
School https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/104u135      
               

But wait there’s more ……… a free trial coming soon. 



 

 
Entertainment Digital Memberships are convenient,                  
easy to use and packed full of valuable 2 for 1 and  
up to 50% off offers for you and your family to use over 
any 12-month period from activation. Enjoy offers from your 
local hospitality favourites and much, much more! 
 

https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/104u135 

 Thank you for your support! 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Paremata School Hall will be holding the voting services for the  
2020 GENERAL ELECTION on the following dates: 
 

 Saturday, 12 September 2020 for advanced voting from 10am 
to 4pm  

 Sunday, 13 September 2020 (times as outlined above) 
 Saturday, 19 September 2020 (Election Day) from 7am until 

around 10pm. 
 
Work at the elections 

 Be part of NZ’s biggest event of 2020 – register now for a job. 
 We are looking for 25,000 people from all over NZ to help run 

the 2020 General Election. 
 We want to reflect NZ’s diversity so our customers will see 

themselves, whanau and friends reflected in the election. It all 
about participating, whether by voting, or helping others to 
enrol and vote. 

 You do not need election experience because you will be 
trained and supported to do a great job. 

 There are many different roles available before, during and 
after Election Day.  

 For  more information and to register   Visit elections.nz/jobs   
Call 0800367656 


